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U. S. Department of Labor

ilAR I 0 ?otl

Mr. Daron Haddock
Utah Division of Oil, Gas and
1594 West North Temple
Suite 121.0

P.O, Box 145801

salt Lake Cirv, uT 84114-5801

Re: Evaluation ot the Utah Coal Regulatory Proglcrtrr (Division of Oil, Gas

and rnin;'ifl a'rd Federal Oftlc* trf Sr-rrface Miniri.q)

Dea.r Mr. Haddock:

Thank you for the opportunity to provide feedback oi'i t/our at{encv and its

effectiveness with the coal minir,g comrnunitr,'. We tia.,'e enjoyed a rnutually
beneficial relationship and desire trr i:ontinue the coopcration that is now in
place.

If 1 could. there is one topic that has become a sensiti"e issue in the district anci

r,r.'ithin the Statc of Utah. That topic is oil and gas dritliirg permits. Many of thestl

dnllings are placed in the vicinitv of underground llines and, as a result, may

impar:t the health and safetv of the miners. Notificatilrrt by your agen(.i)'of any

permits on mine properties to the MSHA District Ofli;cr: r.r'ilI he necessary to

ensure the health and safetv of the miners are being adtiressed by the operating
companies.

A second area of cr.,ncern among lr{SFiA personnel is i-t'rc tleed to coordirrate

h.anef+rrinq ri'rrrl-rafi inrptrundrner:us frcrn nrine llfoF,;)f ;:ies to either OSM ilr tlie
primacv state. Although this has not bee'n arr issu€ ft:r \'()u L)r us, it iras becom(i e

point c'rf contention in other areas of tht: countr\'.

Once again, \ re appreciate the opportunitv to vcrir:e c,rrlirtle;tts cut topics r''rhere

our agencies overlap.

Sincerely,
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Mine Safety and Health Administration
P O Box 25367

District 9
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